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Situation w shelters
1 message

Tatyana B <tatyanaber05@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 28, 2025 at 8:48 AM
To: Clerk.BudgetandFinanceCommittee@lacity.org

I am emigrant from Ukraine city Kiev, I am very opposed of the closing three shelters plus firing so many employees. It will
be more stray dogs on the streets very dangerous situation for all people in Los Angeles.   Plus the innocent lives of poor
animals will be lost. And our tax payers money should go there.     Thank you in advance for taking care of that matter.
Sent from my iPhone
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